
 

 
 

January 2025 Prayer Letter 
           

              Church update:  
 

 

                                                          Men’s Meeting: 

 
      Christmas in Burkina:  

 

  
Prayer Requests: 

- Pray for the church, Victory Baptist Church of Zinguedesse 

- Pray for us to see more souls saved, baptized, and discipled in 2025  

- Pray for Paul and Abdoul to understand and accept the gospel  

            First, I would like to thank 

everyone for your incredible generosity 

during the Christmas season.  We had so 

many people send extra support and gifts 

this Christmas.  Thank you so much for 

your generosity and support.  I am very 

pleased to report that one of the men that 

I asked special prayer for received 

Christ as his personal savior last month.  

The church was thrilled to have Paul join 

us in following Christ with his life.  Please 

continue to pray for his wife as she has not 

yet come to church.   

       The month of December is probably the 

busiest month of the year for our churches 

here in Burkina.  The month is full of 

holidays like Burkina Independence Day 

(December 11th) and of course Christmas 

and Year’s eve. Since students are out of 

school and many people get extra time off 

of work, we plan tons of year-end activities 

and events at the church. This year was a 

great success, we had year-end parties for 

all the Sunday school classes and a special 

Christmas Eve and New Years Eve service.  

Please continue to pray for our church as we 

strive to see more people saved and 

discipled in 2025.  

        The men from Victory Baptist 

Church of Zingudesse planned a year-

end outing and we had a great time of 

fellowship together.  We grilled out, 

made a traditional African Tea, and 

played games all day while enjoying the 

time together in fellowship.  Please 

continue to pray for this group of men 

as we seek to serve the Lord and lead 

our families.   

 


